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Dear Lion Leader, 

We reached out to you in March to share an updated dues adjustment model that was 

scheduled to be voted on at our 2021 international convention. Although this resolution was 

designed to strengthen the future of Lions, the pandemic has continued to take its toll on our 

Lions, our communities and our world today. 

After careful consideration, the International Board of Directors has taken action to remove 

the resolution from the ballot this year and to move the vote on the dues adjustment 

resolution to our 2022 international convention, with the increase to be effective in July 2023 

if passed. 

We believe that the dues adjustment resolution is the right investment in the future of Lions, but 

we also realize that our greatest priority is helping our clubs and members make it through one 

of the greatest challenges of our time. 

I want to personally thank you all for your tremendous support, and for everything you’re doing 

to protect the health and well-being of our Lions and our communities. 

Regards, 

Dr. Jung-Yul Choi 
International President  
 


